
January 26, 2016 

 

 

Clark County Nevada 

Information Technology Department 

500 S Grand Parkway 

Las Vegas, NV 89155-1700 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As CIO with the Texas Department of Transportation in 2011 to my current role as CIO with Clark 

County, Nevada, I have relied on the experience and aptitude of the members of the Kaeppel 

Consulting team to augment my IT staff.  I have had the opportunity to work with the Kaeppel Team 

for the past 4 years on multiple engagements. 

 

Scott Kaeppel leads a team of Information Technology professionals and has consistently provided 

professionals that seem always at the ready to provide high quality service.  They have consistently 

provided me with teams of qualified professionals including roles such as Project Management, 

Enterprise Architects and Analysts. 

 

I recommend Kaeppel Consulting as an exceptional vendor who will not fall short of adding value to 

your team as they provide you with high quality staff to augment your team and provide world class 

services.  

 

If you would like additional information about Kaeppel Consulting, please contact me directly and I 

would be glad to recommend Kaeppel Consulting. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Louis Carr, Jr. 

Chief Information Officer, Clark County NV 

 


